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Mr Toby Philp
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Mr Philp

RE: EXHIBITION OF ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT FOR DALTON POWER
PROJECT (Your ref: MP10_0035)

Thank you for referring the abovementioned environmental assessment to the Department of
Defence (Defence) for comment. Defence has reviewed the documentation and can advise
that it has no comments to make at this time.

Yours sincerely

John Kerwan
Director Land Planning & Spatial Information
BP3−1−A 052

Department of Defence
CANBERRA ACT 2600
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